

NAME: ----- -CLASS: THE SECOND MID TERM TEST

Language focus

I. Choose the words whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|--------------------|-----------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. annoy <u>e</u> d | B. pho <u>n</u> ed | C. wat <u>ch</u> ed | D. rememb <u>er</u> ed |
| 2. A. call <u>e</u> d | B. pass <u>e</u> d | C. talk <u>e</u> d | D. wash <u>e</u> d |
| 3. A. terr <u>i</u> ble | B. comed <u>y</u> | C. pres <u>i</u> dent | D. gen <u>e</u> ral |
| 4. A. the <u>a</u> ter | B. tha <u>n</u> k | C. the <u>r</u> e | D. thi <u>r</u> ty |

II. Choose the word whose main stressed syllable is placed differently from that of the others in each group.

1. A. awful B. boring C. become D. funny

III. Circle the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. A(n) _____ movie uses drawings and human voices instead of real people.
A. action B. animated C. science fiction D. horror
2. I enjoy watching the news _____. I want to know what is happening around the world
A. and B. so C. but D. because
3. You can _____ old books and computer equipment to charity.
A. donate B. protect C. reuse D. get
4. I need to go to the _____ to send these letters to my grandparents.
A. library B. police station C. supermarket D. post office
5. There's an animated movie on _____ the movie theater on Sunday night. Do you want to go?
A. in B. by C. at D. on
6. Napoleon Bonaparte was a great leader and he won many _____.
A. leaders B. soldier C. army D. battles
7. Tam's house is _____ a bookshop _____ a restaurant.
A. next to - to B. between - and C. next to - of D. between - of
8. I _____ a film on TV last night. It was great.
A. watch B. watches C. watching D. watched
9. My mother's birthday is _____ 20th January, _____ the spring.
A. on/ in B. in/on C. at/ in D. in/ at
10. A: Do you want to see a movie on Sunday?
B: _____
A. Yes, I did. B. Sounds great. C. Yes, you can. D. I didn't see it.

READING

I. Read the following passage and circle the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Tom and Jenny are talking about different ways to protect the environment for Earth Day. Jenny says students shouldn't (1) _____ food. They should eat everything on their plates. She also thinks everyone should (2) _____ trash and put it in the trash can to keep the school clean. Tom (3) _____ his water bottle and fills it with water every morning. He also takes his family's (4) _____ to the recycling bin because you can recycle metal. He thinks everyone should reuse and (5) _____ everything they can. Tom and Jenny are trying their best to protect the environment.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|--------------|---------------|-------------|
| 1. A. throw away | B. reuse | C. recycle | D. clean up |
| 2. A. reuse | B. save | C. protect | D. pick up |
| 3. A. throws away | B. recycles | C. reuses | D. clear |
| 4. A. wildlife | B. cans | C. newspapers | D. bottles |
| 5. A. recycle | B. recycling | C. recycled | D. recycles |

III. Read the following passage and choose the best answer.

Football is very popular game in Britain. You can see that if you go to one of the important matches. Young and old people shout and cheer for one side or the other. Nearly every school has its football team and every boy in Britain knows much about the game. He can tell you names of the players in most important teams, he has pictures of them and knows the results of many matches.

In Britain, the football season begins in the middle of August, usually on the second Saturday and ends on the last Saturday in April. At the beginning of the season, all the school football teams and the professional teams train very hard. They want to win their matches.

1. What is the most popular game in Britain?

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|---------------|-----------|
| A. Basketball | B. Football | C. Volleyball | D. Tennis |
|---------------|-------------|---------------|-----------|

2. What do young and old people do in matches?

- | | |
|---|---|
| A. They smile and cheer for one side or the other | B. They shout and smile for one side or the other |
| C. They talk and cheer for one side or the other | D. They shout and cheer for one side or the other |

3. What does nearly every school in Britain have?

- | | |
|-----------------------------|-------------------------------|
| A. It has its tennis team | B. It has its music band |
| C. It has its football team | D. It has its basketball team |

4. What can every boy in Britain tell us?

- | |
|---|
| A. He can tell you about the weather. |
| B. He can tell you names of the players in most important teams. |
| C. He can tell you where the football matches take place. |
| D. He can tell you the names of the football players in their school. |

5. When does the football season in Britain begin?

- | |
|-------------------------------|
| A. in the middle of August |
| B. in the middle of April |
| C. in the middle of September |
| D. in the middle of winter |

